
CIRCULAR

Classes: III to IV

DPSG67/CIR/0019/2023-24 Date: 9th May 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Delhi Public School Gurugram 67A motivates children to boost their creativity and

concentration, and nurture their personalities. We provide a safe, healthy and enabling

learning environment with an emphasis on the joy of learning.

We all know reading is an excellent way of improving one’s vocabulary and learning new

things. However, reading is not only done with books but also by understanding and

learning experiences from people.

As famously said by Louisa May Alcott, “Human minds are full of mysteries than any

written book andmore changeable than the cloud shapes in the air.”

On that note, we are excited to introduce the concept of “Human Books”, an excellent way

to learn about people, who they are and what they do. We are thrilled to make the

classrooms a “Human Library.”

We cordially invite you to be a part of the inauguration of the “Human Library” on

Thursday, 11th May 2023 at 8.45 am. The venue will be the classroom of your child at

school.

We welcome you to experience and learn about our young blooming “Human Books.”



We also encourage you to participate by volunteering to talk about your life experiences,

your profession and your area of interest. The children will have the benefit and exposure

of learning from all your valuable experiences.

Kindly fill out the attached Google Form and submit latest by Tuesday, 9th May 2023.

https://forms.gle/XuVvnfk7mc9s9snf7

Looking forward to seeing you.

Thank you.

Warm Regards,

Class Facilitator

https://forms.gle/XuVvnfk7mc9s9snf7

